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Mr. Dan E. Sweat, Jrp 
Director of Governmental Liaison 
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City Hall 
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Dear Mr. Sweat: 

SOUTHEAST REGIONAL OFFICE 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 303_03 

June 26, 1968 

Thank you for your very kind letter of June 11, 1968, and for 
your good wishes with regard to my appointment as Regional Director. 
I sincerely hope that my service will justify the confidence that 
Mr~ Harding and so many others have placed in me. 

One of the real anticipated pleasures of moving to Atlanta is the 
apparent excellence of city government. I have the highest regard 
for Mayor Allen and his aims and objectives. I sincerely hope that 
you will let me know if this office can ever serve you. 

Thanking you again for your very kind consideration, I remain 

Respectfully, 




